
IUFRO Conference – Abstract submissions 
 

Dear All, 
  
This is just a reminder that the deadline for submission of abstracts for the IUFRO Conference “Enhancing 
the performance and sustainability of eucalypt plantations to broaden their benefits”, that will be held in 
Colonia del Sacramento, Uruguay, from 20th-24th November 2023, is July 16th, which is already pretty 
close. 
 
All are welcomed to submit abstracts for oral or poster presentations. The list of sessions and all 
information about the congress can be consulted on the website: https://iufroeucaliptusuy2023.org/ 
   
Best regards, Gustavo 
  
 
Dr. Gustavo Balmelli   
 
Deputy Coordinator Unit 2.08.03 
 
Tree Breeding Research 
National Institute of Agricultural Research, Uruguay 
gbalmelli@inia.org.uy 
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